

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL REGISTRATION & RETURNING OFFICER

Civic Centre, Stourport-on-Severn, Worcs. DY13 8UJ Telephone: 01562 732701 Fax: 01299 879688

E-Mail: walter.delin@wyreforestdc.gov.uk

FROM:

Electoral Registration & Returning Officer

MY REF:

YOUR REF:

DATE:

24 January 2008

Dear Stella,

Polling District and Polling Places Review 2008

Thank you for consulting me as Returning Officer with regard to the above review.

I am happy for the change in the polling districts involved as this will improve facilities for electors.. These are Kidderminster Broadwaters No. 4 (BR-D) and Kidderminster Broadwaters No. 3 (BR-C).

I am aware that Polling Districts and Polling Places are continually under review by yourself, and am pleased to note that this will of course continue.

Yours sincerely,

Walter Delin

Electoral Registration and Returning Officer

Mrs. S.A. Fleming Acting Principal Elections Officer Wyre Forest District Council Civic Centre Stourport on Severn DY13 8UJ

Change of Polling Places - Broadwaters Ward

Thanks for the map and information - I am happy.

Councillor Marcus Hart.

20th January 2007

Absolutely fine

Councillor Fran Oborski

28th February 2007